
   
 

  

Call to order 

A meeting of Hope Hill Elementary Go Team was held in the media center on [August 27,2018] 

@4:10 p.m. 

Attendees  

Attendees included  

Vincent Callender, Chair 

Johana Miller, Vice Chair and Cluster Representative  

Jeffrey Monroe, Teacher 

Taurra Dorsey, Secretary 

Richard Bergman, Community Representative 

Marcel Benoit, Parent   

Mr. Hubbard, Community Representative/ Cluster Representative 

Pamela Moss, Parent   

   

Members not in attendance 

 Maureen Wheeler  

Detria Russell   

 

 

Approval of minutes  

Minutes Approved  

Reports 
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Unfinished business  

The GO TEAM reviewed May’s minutes to update the new Go Team members.  

New business 

Elections for new Go Team members: 

Pamela Moss has been elected for the vacant parent seat, and will also serve as the Go Team 

secretary.  

Mr. Hubbard has been elected as the Cluster Representative 

Ms. Dorsey is now Vice Chair of the Go Team. 

Vincent Calendar will remain the Chair of the Go Team. 

   

 

Announcements 

Go Team meeting dates are as followed: 

September 24, 2018 

October 29, 2018 

November 26, 2018 

February 25, 2019 

March 25, 2019 

May 20, 2019 

 Public comments will stay the same. Two minutes will be allowed at the end of each meeting. 

Reviewed the Go Team norms for the 2018-2019 school year.  

Setting for our school’s priorities: Supporting our families as the community changes. We would 

like to make sure that all families are treated fair and supported as this change takes place.  

Also, we would like to make sure that all of our school funds are being used in the right way.  

Hope-Hill will lose $36,000 from our budget because of the decrease in the schools population.  

Hope-Hill had the highest growth, and received all of their points.  

 


